
Important Updates on Admission and Enrollment Policies 

In response to changes in government regulations regarding the certification of 

Japanese language education institutions, our university has reviewed its policies to 

ensure compliance while maintaining the quality of our programs. Please note that 

these updates apply only to semester-based programs and do not affect the 

Summer Program, which will continue as usual. 

The following updates to our admission and enrollment policies will take effect 

starting from Fall 2026: 

1. Discontinuation of Self-Financed Admissions 

o From the Fall 2026 semester, applications and admissions under the 

self-financed category will no longer be accepted. 

2. Changes to Enrollment Extension Policies 

o Beginning with students enrolling in the Fall 2026 semester, the 

enrollment extension system will be abolished in principle, with the 

following exceptions: 

 Exchange students under institution exchange agreements: 

Extensions will only be allowed from the Fall semester to the 

Spring semester based on existing agreements. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we make these adjustments 

to align with updated institutional policies and the evolving regulatory landscape. 
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